February 15, 2022
To the Wadsworth Family:

 
Greetings from the Helen Wadsworth Stratten Family Reunion Scholarship Committee!

 

This is a reminder for everyone to send in your contributions for the 2022 Family Reunion Scholarship.  We as a family have agreed to fund the scholarship from family donations, which should be sent to the Committee by May prior to the reunion.

  


The Helen Wadsworth Stratten Family Reunion Scholarship


c/o Sheron Vaughn 

304 Green Meadow Dr.

Indianapolis, IN 46229
 

We would like to encourage all students in the family who qualify to apply using the attached application form and including a graduation type photo and all required documentation.  
 

Remember, the absolute deadline for all monies and applications (with photos and documentation is May 1, 2022.
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation,

 

The Scholarship Committee

